
Congratulations!
You and your Board of Education
are cordially invited to attend the 

2016 CABE/CAPSS Convention
where  the 

CABE Board Recognition Awards 
will be presented on Friday, November 18. 

This year we will acknowledge your district 
during the Friday morning General Session 

and photographs will be taken with 
Commissioner Dianna R. Wentzell 

immediately following the morning General Session 
in Conference Room 6.

The following Boards will be recognized on 
Friday morning 

Level II
CABE Board Distinction Award Recipients

Berlin 
Bethel 

Bloomfield 
Derby  

Glastonbury 
Granby

Montville 

Old Saybrook
Plainville 
Plymouth 
Putnam 

Simsbury 
Vernon 
Wolcott




